
SIR WALTER TELEVISION COMPANY 
2128 Western Boulevard, Raleigh, N. C. Phone 2 -0321 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, N. E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

;111,1 Av't 

February 29, 1956 

Thanks for the nice report on our Signal on February 21 
between 3:30 and 4:00 AM. I am very glad to verify your 
reception cn the HQ -129 X. Nice to hear from a ham, we have 
two here besides myself all 74 s of course AEF, NXS, and PCX. 
AEF is on all bands now since he got his DX -100 last week. 
I only work 75 mobile. 

AH: el 

Best regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

4712- Ì/u 
Art Humphrey 
Chief Engineer 
*: IX -AM -FM 
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